
23.10.20 – Curriculum Newsletter 

Dear parent(s)/carer(s) 
 
 
We hope you are all keeping safe and well in these strange times and would like to keep you up to 
date with Curriculum developments. 
What a busy half term we have had! We have worked hard continuing with our Reading, Writing and 
Maths in our classes and continuing our Come and See and Collective Worship journey. We have also 
embarked on some fantastic new learning in the afternoons and have really enjoyed our topics in 
different subject areas. 
A big thank you to the children and adults for supporting the learning at home with regular visits to our 
home learning platforms. We are very proud of the children in their attitudes to learning and 
behaviour this term – they have all demonstrated our SCORE Values!  
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs Evans 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
Self Esteem             Commitment              Organisation          Resilience             Excellence 

Curriculum Focus this Term 

This term we have worked really hard with our core subjects and are using our 
knowledge and understanding of English and Maths across all of our other subjects 
too. This half term in our afternoon lessons we have covered Spanish, Music and 
Science. We also have weekly PSHE lessons, following our new scheme, Jigsaw and 
weekly RSHE lessons, following A Journey In Love. You can find the information for 
parents document, to explain all about Jigsaw, on our website on the PSHE page. The 
children have demonstrated resilience when learning new things and ‘diving deep’ 
into their new topics. We are having a strong emphasis on the vocabulary learned in 
the topics and are discovering new ways to make the new knowledge stick. You will 
find the knowledge organisers on our website.  

 
 

Home Learning  
 
Our home learning has been a huge success with any children needing to self -isolate having access to a variety of activities, resources and learning platforms. Some of our staff have joined their classes online 
from home to be with them in class! Thank you to all of our parents and carers for your understanding and support when children have needed to be taught from home. 

 
Parents Consultations 
Thank you for taking the time to talk with your child’s class teacher at our over the phone consultations. We hope you found this informative and enjoyable. Our teachers 
were all grateful for the opportunity to discuss the children’s attainment and progress with you. 
 
 

This half term break… 

Look out for your classes Science and Geography cross curricular project and the Geography readiness for learning challenges set by your teacher. 

 

 



 


